From: |

Sent: 23 June 2022 21:15
To: planning@camden.gov.uk
Subject: Fw: 2022/2255/P OBJECTION

Please register the email below as an objection to 2022/2255/P

Thank you.

Dear Patrick,

2022/2255/P SUSTAINABILITY

This is additional point that | would like to make and have registered as an objection.

The applicant’s Sustainability Statement fails to mention or assess the impact of the proposals on the
existing large array of photovoltaic cells that cover the south-facing slope of the Variety Club Building.
These are clearly visible on Figure 1 on Page 4 of the Statement. They will be completely overshadowed by
the scale, height and mass of the proposed new frontage building and will thus be rendered completely
ineffective.

They are not being replaced. This is a serious loss in terms of existing sustainability.

Alec Forshaw



